
 
 

 

Travelport announces new agreement with Frontier Airlines  
 
January 12, 2016 
 
Travelport (NYSE: TVPT), a leading Travel Commerce Platform, today announced it has signed a new 

agreement with Frontier Airlines. Frontier Airlines, based in Denver, Colorado, flies daily to destinations in 

the United States, Mexico, and the Caribbean. 

 

The new long-term agreement allows Frontier to continue distributing its fares through Travelport’s 

industry-leading Travel Commerce Platform. The Travelport Travel Commerce Platform aggregates travel 

content from airline, hotel, car and other travel providers across over 68,000 travel agency locations 

representing more than 235,000 online and offline travel agency terminals worldwide, which in turn serve 

millions of travellers globally. 

 

“With more than 400 airlines available in our Travel Commerce Platform, including approximately 100 low 

cost carriers, Travelport continues to deliver unrivaled and leading air content to travel agents and their 

customers across the world,” said Chris Engle, Travelport’s vice president of Air Commerce, Americas. 

 

 


